Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of Hungarian Ambassador György Szapáry, I would like to cordially invite you to our traditional Homecoming Forum, an annual gathering of young-at-heart Hungarian professionals and scholars studying and working in the US. To register, please go to the online RSVP form at https://spreadsheets.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dHJqakdULXdhN2N6eUdpVTFsYklPWVE6MA. 
This year’s Forum will be co-organized as usual with the HungarianAmerica Foundation and held on Saturday, May 21st, 2011 at the Embassy of the Republic of Hungary, 2850 Spring of Freedom street, NW, Washington, DC 2008 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

The general purpose of the Forum is no different from that of the previous years, namely to provide an opportunity for networking, exchanging ideas on mobility, brain circulation and career paths as well as the possible transfer of knowledge and valuable human resources back and forth between Hungary and the US.

This May, however, the Forum will also feature speakers from various walks of life, but all successfully accomplished in business, economics or trade.  We will aim at exploring the professional life of a few Hungarian-born businessmen and the challenges ahead of their ventures to share their experience with the audience.  Zoltán Csimma, HR director for Genzyme, Áron Losonczi, inventor of the translucent concrete and Krisztián Katona, counsel for the US Federal Trade Commission will be among those giving presentations.

If you are able to attend, please register at your earliest convenience on this Google Docs assisted website: https://spreadsheets.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dHJqakdULXdhN2N6eUdpVTFsYklPWVE6MA.  This invitation was intended to be most inclusive, so if you know of any professionals who would like to come, but have not received word, please let them know about the event by passing along this invitation.

You can learn more about the Forum, its scope, goals and achievements from previous years as well as the planned agenda and logistics at http://www.hungarianamerica.com/homecoming/. 

We hope to welcome you on Saturday, May 21st, 2011 at the Embassy of Hungary.

Sincerely yours,

